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What is coming up? 
For the summary of up-coming events scroll to the end of this newsletter, 
back copies of the newsletters can be found on the LET web site 
www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz. 

 

 

Lincoln Envirotown Trust Newsletter 

     October 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Because we don't think about future generations, they will never 
forget us.  Henrik Tikkanen 
 
 

 

Exciting new happening in Tai 
Tapu! 

"Envirotown Tai Tapu" is about to be born. This will 
be the 7

th
 “Envirotown” in the Selwyn area. 

  
Tai Tapu residents - Do you want to make a difference in your 
community?   
Do you want your ideas to be heard? 
Come to a community meeting to share your ideas, concerns and 
help plan actions that you would like to see happen. 
 
When: Wednesday October 17 at 7.30 pm, light refreshments at 
9.00pm 
Where: Tai Tapu School Hall 
What to bring: Your ideas, enthusiasm to bring about change for the 
better! 
Aim: To make a start on a community sustainability action plan  

  
For more information contact Steve Matheson 
sgkb.matheson@xtra.co.nz or 0275 366 101 
 
The children of Tai Tapu School will show a short video of their 
environmental efforts at the start of the evening.  

 
 

 

mailto:sgkb.matheson@xtra.co.nz
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http://www.gardengrow.co.nz/  will help you find what will grow most successfully in your garden. 
See what you can consider planting right now. 

Earth Hour 2013 Video Competition start working on your videos NOW! 

Entry forms and instructions at the end of this newsletter.  

 

Lincoln Community Gardens 

If you would like to visit the Lincoln Envirotown Community 
Garden, get involved, or just have a chat over a cuppa, 
ring Ruth Wood on 325 2193. 
Our garden is behind the Lincoln Maternity Hospital in 
James Street. Please park on the street. 

How green is your business? 
How green are the local businesses that you use? 

LET 2012 Responsible Business Award Presentations are 
coming up! 

You are invited to attend the ceremonies to celebrate our local businesses who 

are gaining awards. Join us over a glass of wine or cup of tea and some nibbles. If you 
would like more information please contact Ruth Guy on 325 2249 or 
ruthguy2121@gmail.com The public are welcome to attend, please contact us to 
register for catering purposes.  
 
 
The presentation ceremonies: 
Rolleston: October  19, 5.30pm  at the Rolleston Community Centre 
Lincoln: October 25, 5.30pm Lincoln Event Centre 
Ellesmere area (Leeston, Doyleston, Southbridge and Dunsandel):  November 1st, 
7.00pm Leeston Library community room.  
 
Awards will be presented by the Mayor, Kelvin Coe, and there will speakers:  hon. 
Amy Adams at Rolleston, John Barnes CEO Meadow Mushrooms at Lincoln, and Alan 
Jones ”Jonesy” for Ellesmere.  
 
Businesses with awards of silver and above will have a free advertising spot on the 
LET web site. People looking for environmentally sustainable businesses in their area 
can search this data base.  
 

 

http://www.gardengrow.co.nz/
mailto:ruthguy2121@gmail.com
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Would you like to make an impact on the natives? We 
rely on your help!  

Mahoe Reserve Working Bee 
7

th
 October 2.00pm 

 

Please bring tools, gloves, and if possible a bucket, to working bees - a wheelbarrow 
or two would be good! 

 
Where: Mahoe Reserve, Boundary Road, Lincoln, next to the Golf course, opposite the 
High School. Ring Denis for info 325 2806  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Mahoe Reserve relies on 
community helpers to keep going. If 
you are part of the Lincoln 
Community, or even if you are not, 
we would really appreciate your help 
at working bees, or at any time that 
suits you! Contact Denis on 325 2806 

Friends of Mahoe 
If you want to be on the email contact 
list for Mahoe planting days and 
working bees, let us know. 
You are also welcome to join the Mahoe 
management committee. Only a few 
meetings a year!  Contact Sue on 329 
5858 or sue.jarvis@orcon.net.nz  for 
information. 
 

 

Lincoln cubs and Keas learning how to plant from Mike 
Bowie September Mahoe planting bee 

 

 

mailto:sue.jarvis@orcon.net.nz
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Lincoln Envirotown Trust now has a new, updated Facebook page which you 
can Like here: https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lincoln-Envirotown/145387305511993  

 
Show your support and stay updated with LET events and information or even post comments, 
other events or questions you have for the committee. 

The two young Cantabrians, Guido Loeffler and Drew Ison, who spoke at the LET meeting 
recently  have decided to make a documentary highlighting the strong importance for a 
sustainable rebuild. It is their passion to influence the people of New Zealand to push sustainable 
initiatives as Christchurch is re-shaped in the coming decade. They are heading over to Europe 
and America soon to record what is being done there, and although they have paid most of the 
costs so far, are desperately seeking support for the final touches. Too see what they're up to 
check out their PledgeMe page at www.pledgeme.co.nz/sustainme 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lincoln Envirotown Trust Meetings ð get involved, meet like-minded 
people 
LET meetings are normally held the FIRST MONDAY of each month at 7:30 pm in the Lincoln 
Event Centre, Meijer Drive, off North Belt.  We often have guest speakers. All welcome! 
 For more information Please contact Sue Jarvis, 329-5858 or sue.jarvis@orcon.net.nz .   
 

NNEEXXTT  mmeeeettiinngg  iiss  55
tthh
  NNoovveemmbbeerr    

 

  
 

 

Donations of wool required for the West Melton rural women’s group. 
2 or 3 ply wool to make baby hats and vests for newborns at Lincoln Maternity 
Hospital. 
Enquiries to Kathleen edge 3257814 
or wool can be dropped into Lincoln Maternity Hospital 

https://owa.lincoln.ac.nz/owa/redir.aspx?C=13b8f0e365434dbd9e27bbba4977d5f9&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.facebook.com%2fpages%2fLincoln-Envirotown%2f145387305511993
http://www.pledgeme.co.nz/sustainme
mailto:sue.jarvis@orcon.net.nz
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Whatôs Been Happening? 

Cleaning up the Liffey for Keep Nz Beautiful Week 

 

 

 

 
 

A great community effort, with 
Kidsfirst kindergarten Lincoln, 
Lincoln High School students, 
Lincoln University students, 
Lincoln University Waterwatch 
team picking up rubbish and 
investigating the water quality. 
Everyone appreciated the 
sausage sizzle provided by New 
World Lincoln, expertly cooked 
up by Helen and Kyle Burnett 
the owner/managers.  
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Compost making at the Springston Secret Garden 

 

 

 

The hardworking compost team: Lincoln 
University Future Leaders scholarship 
students with Terry Windle.   

The Secret Garden sign, designed and made 
by the Springston school children  

Springston school 
children working on 
their gardens 

Lincoln Envirotown Spring Garden Workshop 

On Saturday morning 8th September  75 people were congregating at Terry and Lyn 

Windle’s place from all over the wider Christchurch area and beyond! They were coming 

for the Lincoln Envirotown Trust’s Spring Garden Workshop. We saw and learnt from 

Terry’s wonderful vegetable garden with raised beds and wondered at his amazing 

vegetables. We learnt about how he makes his “secret recipe” compost as well as a 

number of other techniques. We then moved on to the neighbouring property of Paul 

and Helen Davies, looked at their new raised beds and  learnt about how to grow and 

take care of fruit trees and bushes from the well known garden expert and writer, 

Rachel Vogan. A number of us rushed home to put acid fertiliser on our blueberry 

bushes! We then moved on to look at the other neighbouring property owned by  Joe 

and Sally Juranovich, planted with hazel nuts and heard a talk from hazel nut expert, 

Bryan Thomas, and met a dog addicted to hazel nuts who could crack his own! Thank 

you so much to Terry and his neighbours for sharing their properties and to Ruth Wood 

for organising our series of workshops. 
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Terry Windle telling us the secrets 
of how he grows such good 
vegetables 

Rachel Vogan explaining how to look after 
fruit trees 

Hazel nut expert, Bryan 
Thomas 

Behind the hedges  energy homes bus trip  

on the 9th September that was organised together with the West Melton enviro 
community was a great success. An enthusiastic crowd of 50 people (a full bus), not 
only saw interesting homes, but also people on the trip exchanged information, 
phone numbers etc. Sarah Walters (deputy Mayor) and Peter Hill (SDC councillor) 
came to the afternoon tea to support us. Thanks to Ecan for the bus and Peter Hill 
for financial contributions towards the refreshments. There are about 50 people on 
the still on waiting list for a trip! We hope to hold another one next year. 
 

 

 

 

Visiting an earth block house and its eco 
sewage system! 

Finding out about grid tied solar 
voltaics and solar water heating 
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Annual Tour Around Lincoln Envirotown 
 

The annual 3 hour walk around Lincoln by Ian Spellerberg’s Lincoln University 
Masters class took place on September 18th, following Sue’s talk to the class. 
We visited the community garden, Mahoe Reserve where they planted some 
trees (thanks Denis!), visited Andrew McCormick (thanks Andrew!) who gave 
his usual good talk about sustainability from a business point of view, and then 
visited the New World supermarket to learn about the most environmentally 
sustainable supermarket in NZ.  

 

 

 

 

 

Denis Blomquist explaining about the Mahoe 
Reserve and how to plant natives 

Andrew McCormick (Lincoln Automotive Ltd) 
talking about how businesses can be more 
environmentally sustainable, and some of the 
difficulties 
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The International Passive House Days are an international event 
organised by the Passive House Institute, showcasing Passive Houses 
across the world. 

New Zealand is participating in this event for the first time, and Vicus 
Design Group is offering a free seminar in Christchurch. 
  

Christchurch Seminar 

We have three great speakers sharing their knowledge and experience 
about Passive Houses. 

Glenn Murdoch 
I will talk generally about Passive Houses, what are they, how do they 
work, and why they are an ideal way of realising a well-designed and 
energy-efficient home. 

Thomas van Raamsdonk 
Thomas is the General Manager of Pro Clima New Zealand.  Pro Clima 
provides us with solutions for airtightness and weathertightness.  
Thomas will talk about the importance of airtightness, and will provide a 
practical demonstration of a blower door test, the test we use for 
airtightness. 

Jane Shearer 
Jane is a current client of Vicus Design Group.  She will share with us 
her research that lead her to choose Passive House as a way of 
thinking about building, and the benefits she sees in it for her. 

We would love to see you at our seminar, hear us speak, ask us 
questions and enjoy some complimentary drinks and nibbles as we 
chat. 

Spaces are limited, so please RSVP to events@vicus.co.nz. 

 
 

 

 

  

Upcoming Events 

9 November, 3pm - 
5pm 
Christchurch Seminar 
- International Passive 
House Day 
3pm - 5pm 
Aranui Library, 109 
Aldershot St 

 

 
 Do you have environmental goods or services to advertise? Or does your business 

have a high standard of environmental management? We accept ads from businesses 
that fit with our  aims. $80 +GST for a full page, $40 half a page etc. Not for profit 
environmental organisations may be accepted at no cost. Any money goes to support 
our activities promoting environmental sustainability.  

Things you might want to know about 

mailto:events@vicus.co.nz?subject=2012%20International%20Passive%20House%20Day%20Seminar
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There are links on the LET web site and below for information about the 
other Enviro communities 

 
 
 
 
ROLLESTON ENVIROTOWN 
"A better environment starts with you" 
 
Rolleston Envirotown meetings are held on the third Tuesday evening in the month (during 
winter starting at 7.00pm and during summer starting at 7.30pm). The meeting venue is 
Community House in Rolleston, 45 Shelley Street. Email Nicole tonicermu@gmail.com or phone 
Catherine 347 8240 if you are interested. All welcome. Visit www.rollestonenvirotown.org.nz 
  
The Rolleston Envirotown Market for produce (includes organic) and craft is held on the second 
Sunday in the month 10am to 1pm. The market is sited in the Rolleston Square carpark area 
alongside Rolleston Drive. During inclement weather the market will be held along by the shops.  
  
The Rolleston Envirotown Community Garden is being led by Sacha, if you would like to help 
contact sacha.murray@hotmail.com or alternatively ring 03 347 8175. The group meets on the 
2nd Tuesday of the month in the Community House, Rolleston. 
They would like to thank the church and sponsors for their help and support to get them to this 
point. Without this support this project would not have been possible 
 
Rolleston Envirotown Community Garden Working bees are on the second Saturday of the 

month (time to be decided) every second Wednesday starting at 3.30pm 
 

Come and make some friends while doing something good for the environment. Bring 
something to drink and nibble, a spade, some gloves and keen energy! 

For more information contact Sacha on  0211387207, 347 8175 
 
 
 
 

 
 
SPRINGSTON ENVIRO-COMMUNITY 
 
 

 
The Springston Enviro-Community (SEC) Everyone is welcome!  

You donõt live in Lincoln but would like to make a difference? 
 

 

 

 

mailto:tonicermu@gmail.com
http://www.rollestonenvirotown.org.nz/
mailto:sacha.murray@hotmail.com
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Come and meet up with a group of enthusiastic locals. If you want to find out more, contact Sue on 
329 5858.  
 
The Springston Secret Community Garden is now open  - We now have the Lincoln University  

Future Leaders helping with the garden and the Children’s Secret Garden Club. If you are interested in 
helping with the setting up of a herb bed – perhaps you have herb plants you can donate, please let us 
know. The children also want to start keeping chooks – so help is needed there too. If you would like to 
grow your own food plants at the garden contact Sue.  We are now looking for a garden coordinator.  
 

ENVIRO ELLESMERE  
Linda Hermiston is the chair of the new group extended group (Leeston, Southbridge, Doyleston 
and Dunsandel).  For more information contact:  Margaret on 3243949, or Linda on 
lj_hermiston@hotmail.com Meetings 2nd Thursday on the month. Action plans for Leeston and the 
other areas under discussion. Come and add your views.  
 

 
 
PREBBLETON ENVIRO-VILLAGE    
 
 
 

  
 
Meetings are on the third Wednesday of the month at 7.30pm. If you would like to find out more 
about Prebbleton Enviro-Village please feel free to come along to the next meeting  
Nicola Willett (ph 3497990 or email n.willett@xtra.co.nz). 
Over the past 12 months Prebbleton Enviro-Village (PEV) has organised a number of “Sharing 
Skills Sessions”. The sessions aim to teach each other skills that assist us to lead a more 
sustainable lifestyle.   
They have held sessions on worm farming, sustainable gardening and fruit bottling. 
PEV as part of the 150th celebrations of the settlement of Prebbleton will be planting 5 fruit and nut 
trees at Prebbleton cottage. They hope that this will be the start of a community garden on that 
site. This will be their major project for the foreseeable future 
 
 
LITTLE RIVER  
To contact the Little River group ring Kaite Hansen on 325 1917 or believe33@snap.net.nz   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Interested in Sustainability and Environmental issues? 
If you want to meet with likeminded people to discuss and plan environmental sustainability 
actions for the West Melton come along.   

 

mailto:lj_hermiston@hotmail.com
mailto:n.willett@xtra.co.nz
mailto:believe33@snap.net.nz
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Where: St Paul’s Church hall, West Melton Road, opposite the domain.   
When:  Meetings are on the second Thursday of the month. All welcome. 
If you would like more information about meetings please do not hesitate to contact Ingrid 
McGeachen info@westmeltonenviro.org.nz or Sue on 329 5858 
See earlier in this newsletter for information about the very successful Behind the Hedges Eco 
homes bus tour.  
  
See the West Melton Enviro-Community web site!  www.westmeltonenviro.org.nz 

 
TAI TAPU 
The Tai Tapu Playcentre is working on an environmentally sustainable programme and is doing 
great things. Sue has visited the centre, met with the supervisor and may be meeting with a group 
of parents soon. Tai Tapu primary school is also an Enviroschool and has a section on 
environmental education on their web site.  http://www.taitapu.school.nz . The community is also 
making a great effort in planting natives along the banks of the Halswell river, for more information 
on this, contact the  Old Tai Tapu Road Stream Care Group (OTTR) Michelle Brailsford 027 2239 
503 or Graham Sherrell 0226 017 431 
 

Exciting new happening in Tai Tapu! 
"Envirotown Tai Tapu" is about to be born. This will be the 7th “Envirotown” in the 

Selwyn area. 
 Tai Tapu residents - Do you want to make a difference in your community?   

Do you want your ideas to be heard? 
Come to a community meeting to share your ideas, concerns and help plan actions that 
you would like to see happen. 
 
When: Wednesday October 17 at 7.30 pm, light refreshments at 9.00pm 
Where: Tai Tapu School Hall 
What to bring: Your ideas, enthusiasm to bring about change for the better! 
Aim: To make a start on a community sustainability action plan  

  
For more information contact Steve Matheson sgkb.matheson@xtra.co.nz or 0275 366 101 
 
DARFIELD 
If you live in Darfield we are hoping to arrange an initial meeting very soon. If you are interested contact 
Sue on 329 5858  

 
WHITECLIFFES: An initial planning meeting has been held. For more information contact Sue. 
  
The Lincoln Envirotown Trust is providing encouragement and support to these 
communities as they get underway with their sustainability plans. 
 

If you live in another community and  would like help to get a group started, contact Sue. 
 
We also help other communities outside the Selwyn area. 
 

 
 

A speaker programme is part of our aim to be a role model for other communities and 
provide help and support for them to progress towards sustainability. If you would like a 
speaker for your group or community contact Sue on 329 5858. 
 
 

mailto:info@westmeltonenviro.org.nz
http://www.westmeltonenviro.org.nz/
http://www.taitapu.school.nz/
mailto:sgkb.matheson@xtra.co.nz
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Please send us any ideas, information or links for Enviro Kids! 

Earth Hour 2013 Video Competition 

Kids (and adults who are young at heart!) start working on your videos NOW! 

Entry forms and instructions at the end of this newsletter.  

CarbonKids Educational Resources: CarbonKids is an Australian program for schools committed to 
tackling climate change. The educational resources offer a range of ideas and activities for the 
early, primary and middle years of schooling. 
http://www.csiro.au/en/Portals/Education/Teachers/Classroom-activities/CarbonKids/CarbonKids-

Resource.aspx  

International Student Carbon Footprint Challenge: Check out the student-oriented Carbon 
Footprint Calculator to measure the impact of transportation, home energy, food, and personal 
purchase choices. 
http://footprint.stanford.edu/calculate.html  

 

We now have an ñenvirokidsò section of our web site. Let us know what you would like on 
it. Take a look: www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz click on EnviroKids tab on the left.  

  

 

 

Stuff for Enviro Kids (and adults!) 

Other Interesting Info 

file:///C:/Users/Sue/Documents/F%20Drive/Sue's%20Documents%20F/township/LET%20newsletters/2012/CarbonKids%20Educational%20Resources:%20CarbonKids%20is%20an%20Australian%20program%20for%20schools%20committed%20to
http://www.csiro.au/en/Portals/Education/Teachers/Classroom-activities/CarbonKids/CarbonKids-Resource.aspx
http://www.csiro.au/en/Portals/Education/Teachers/Classroom-activities/CarbonKids/CarbonKids-Resource.aspx
http://footprint.stanford.edu/calculate.html
http://footprint.stanford.edu/calculate.html
http://footprint.stanford.edu/calculate.html
http://www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz/
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Local News: 
If you want to read local newspapers (with often news about LET’s activities) and don’t get them 
delivered, you can read them on line:  
http://www.pressdisplay.com/pressdisplay/viewer.aspx  Central Canterbury News  
http://starnews.co.nz/  Selwyn times    
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

.  

  

 

 

 

Lincoln and Selwyn Native Planting Guide ï now updated! Ever 
wondered which native New Zealand plants might add that special 
something to your landscaping?  A Lincoln and Selwyn planting guide written 

for LET with help from Landcare Research and Lincoln University will help with 
basic background information and planting suggestions.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fed up with all that junk mail but still want to receive the local 
papers?  

Collect one of our mail box stickers from the Lincoln Library for a gold coin, or contact us 

 
 

Borrow the LET Cent-a-meter  
 

The LET Cent-a-meter is a tool that assists homeowners with information about their own energy use. The Cent-a-
meter is available from LET for at least $5 dollars donation and a $100 refundable deposit. If interested, contact 

Sue Jarvis at 329-5858. 

This guide will help you decide which native plants are suitable for your 
garden. It gives ideas for shrubberies, hedges, pergolas, herbaceous 
borders, native lawns, rock gardens and rain gardens. Ecosourced 
natives are much more likely to survive in our local conditions, without as 
much care and watering as non-natives. Be part of the Greenway 
Canterbury movement aiming to spread corridors of natives from the 
mountains to the sea so that our threatened native plants and animals 
have somewhere to live and can move from one habitat to the next. This 
guide is available from the Lincoln Library and Lincoln CRT Real Estate. It 
is also available as a downloadable file from our web site: 

www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz.  Thank you to Kiwiflora and Southern Woods 

for their sponsorship.  

 

Get Involved! 
We have a number of sub-committees and interest groups ï let us know if you would 
like to join groups interested in energy generation, water conservation, native 
biodiversity, childrenôs environmental education, reducing light pollution (starlight 
project) and many other groups ï you could start one! Our energy generation group 
is collecting information about the feasibility of wind and solar generation, which will 
eventually be available on our web site. 
 

 

Submissions: LET frequently makes submissions to Government, ECan and the 

SDC as well as to other organisations. If you are interested in helping with 
submissions or have an issue you think that LET might be interested in making a 
submission on, please contact Sue on 329 5858  

 

http://www.pressdisplay.com/pressdisplay/viewer.aspx
http://starnews.co.nz/
http://www.lincolnenvirotown.org.nz/
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Lincoln Envirotown Calendar of Events 
 
Date Event Where 

Saturday 6 October  
10.00am -1.00pm 

[ƛƴŎƻƭƴ CŀǊƳŜǊǎΩ ŀƴŘ ŎǊŀŦǘ ƳŀǊƪŜǘ 
(start of weekly markets) 
Backyard gardening 
10.30 talk by Sue Jarvis  on LET and 11.00 
talk by Prof Steve Wratten  
Live music 

Lincoln 

Thursday 25 October 
5.30pm  
 
 

Lincoln and Prebbleton Responsible 
Business Award ceremony  

Lincoln Event centre 

Wednesday 17
th

 October 
7.00pm? 

Community meeting to discuss the 
ŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ŀ ¢ŀƛ ¢ŀǇǳ ά9ƴǾƛǊƻǘƻǿƴέ 
The school enviro group will show a 
video about what is happening at the 
school as an introduction.  

Tai Tapu school hall 

Thursday 18 October Can growth be sustainable?  Stewart 1, Lincoln University 

 

Would you like to reduce your environmental impact and 
support the Lincoln Envirotown Trust at the same time? 
Buy a LET bag from the Lincoln Community Market or 
from Lincoln New World supermarket. It is also an 
original design that you will find nowhere else! 

Carpool and reduce your impact on the planet! 
Carpool to and from Lincoln and have a better trip. You will meet people, save money, reduce your 
carbon footprint. 
 
If you don't have anyone to carpool with then try our new carpool matching system. Lincoln's online 
carpool system is powered by Jayride at www.Jayride.co.nz/Lincoln     
   
The system is free and you can use it to find a carpool or share your own.  Lincoln University has 
recently set up the system with Jayride but it is open to all.  
 
 
If you're sharing a ride in your car, then you can share driving duties or simply list how much you 
need towards your expenses like petrol and parking. 
  
Try it!    

¶ List your carpool to and from Lincoln  

¶ Browse other carpools to and from Lincoln  
For those that donôt live or work in Lincoln ï it works for other areas too! 

 

http://www.jayride.co.nz/Lincoln


20 

 

 

 

 

Seated by 7.20pm tƘƛƭ hΩwŜƛƭƭȅ 

Friday 19
 
October 5.30pm  

 
Rolleston Responsible Business Award 
ceremony 

Rolleston Community Centre 

Thursday 1 November 7.00 
pm 

Enviro Ellesmere area: (Leeston, 
Doyleston, Southbridge and Dunsandel) 
Responsible Business Award ceremony 

Leeston library meeting room. 
 

Thursday 21
st

 March 2013 Earth Hour Kim Hill debate Lincoln University 

Friday 22
nd

 March 2013 Earth Hour video competition 
presentations  

Lincoln Event Centre 

Saturday 23rd March 2013 
(note change of date!) 

Earth Hour 8.30 -9.30pm 
Earth Hour Barn dance 7.30 ς 11.30 

Global 
Rolleston Community Centre 

Sunday 24
th

 March 2013 Lincoln celebrates 150 years  

2
nd

 Thursday of the month 
7.30pm 
 

Enviro Ellesmere  Meeting of the new 
extended group ς Leeston, Southbridge, 
Doyleston and Dunsandel ς plus rural 
areas   

Leeston Library Community  

Contact Linda lj_hermiston@hotmail.com 
(03) 324 4463 
 

First Sunday of the Month 
2.00pm 

Mahoe Working bee 
 

Mahoe Reserve, Boundary Road 

Third Tuesday of month 
7.30pm (7.00pm in winter) 

Rolleston Enviro Town Meetings  Rolleston Community House  

Second Tuesday of the 
month  

Rolleston Community  Garden meetings.  Rolleston Community House 

Second Saturday of the 
month and every second 
Wednesday starting at 
3.30pm 

Rolleston Garden working bees 
 

Corner Brookside Rd and William Street 
 

To be advised  Springston Enviro community meetings  Springston Domain,  Errol Tweedy lounge 

2
nd

 Thursday of the month, 
7.00pm  

West Melton Enviro Community 
meetings  

{ǘ tŀǳƭΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

3rd Wednesday of the 
month  

Prebbleton Enviro Village meetings  Contact Nicola Willett (ph 3497990 or email 
n.willett@xtra.co.nz) for venue 
 

 
 

mailto:lj_hermiston@hotmail.com
mailto:n.willett@xtra.co.nz
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